Russell E. Ward

From: Derek W. Jokisch

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 5:42 PM

To: Peter King

Cc: T. Alissa Warters; Russell E. Ward

Subject: Re: Dual Degree'in Engineering with Clemson - Memorandum of Understanding
Peter,

Earlier today, | arranged the following with Karen:

Tomorrow | am to email Karen a revised list of our signatories (Carter, Kennedy, King, Jokisch). She will update the MOA
and send it to me via email. | will print 2 hard copies and obtain FMU signatures, then mail both hard copies to Karen to
get Clemson signatures.

Let me know if you prefer a different process.
Are you aware of any substantive changes that need to be made to the document?

Thanks,
Derek

On Aug 9, 2017, at 5:13 PM, Peter King <PKing@FMARION.EDU> wrote:

Derek,

| have a copy of the old agreement in a PDF form. | will update it and send it to you for review before
we sign it.

Peter

Peter King Ph.D.

Provost and Professor of Biology
Francis Marion University

PO Box 100547

Florence, SC 29502

Phone 843 661 1284

From: Derek Jokisch <djokisch@FMARION.EDU>

Date: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at 4:04 PM

To: Peter King <pking@fmarion.edu>, Alissa Warters <twarters@fmarion.edu>, RussellWard
<rward@fmarion.edu>

Subject: Dual Degree in Engineering with Clemson - Memorandum of Understanding

Dear Peter, Alissa, and Rusty,


rward
Highlight


